Letter 20

Department of Employee Trust Funds
GIB Liaison

P.O. Box 7931

Madison, WI 53707-7931

Feburary 12, 2017

Members of the Group Insurance Board,

I am writing to express my dismay at and disapproval of the recent decision to exclude
transgendered people when it comes to medical coverage of their treatment. This is inhumane
and absolutely unacceptable. I don’t believe that such discrimination against a small and
vulnerable group of people can be legal. Transgendered people are good citizens and pose no
threat. I’'m embarrassed to call Wisconsin my state, and I will fight this decision tooth and nail.




